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Policy #64 

 

 INTERVIEW OF STUDENTS BY POLICE 
 
Police authorities may not interview students in the school building or use school 
facilities in connection with the police department work, and students shall not be made 
available for the purpose of a police interview.  Police authorities must take any matter 
up directly with the parents or students off school premises.  A warrant should be 
reviewed by school district counsel prior to the release of a student or the interview of a 
student.  If a crime is committed on school property, it is expected that school officials 
will notify the appropriate police authorities regarding the event and give full cooperation 
in any investigation.  In such a case, interviews of students and school personnel may 
be conducted on school property regarding such an incident. 
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